
Before the 
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 

Washington, DC 20554 
 

In the Matter of ) 
 ) 
Unlicensed Use of the 6 GHz Band ) ET Docket No. 18-295 
 ) 
Expanding Flexible Use in Mid-Band Spectrum )  GN Docket No. 17-183 
Between 3.7 and 24 GHz )  
 

WITHDRAWAL  
 
The Association of Public-Safety Communications Officials-International, Inc. (APCO),1 

hereby withdraws its Petition for Reconsideration2 filed in response to the Federal 

Communications Commission’s Report and Order in the above-captioned proceeding.3  

 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
APCO INTERNATIONAL  
 
By:  
 
Jeffrey S. Cohen  
Chief Counsel 
(571) 312-4400 ext. 7005 
cohenj@apcointl.org  

 
Mark S. Reddish  
Senior Counsel 
(571) 312-4400 ext. 7011 
reddishm@apcointl.org  

 
July 24, 2020 

                                                           
1 Founded in 1935, APCO is the nation’s oldest and largest organization of public safety communications 
professionals. APCO is a non-profit association with over 35,000 members, primarily consisting of state and local 
government employees who manage and operate public safety communications systems – including 9-1-1 
Emergency Communications Centers (ECCs), emergency operations centers, radio networks, and information 
technology – for law enforcement, fire, emergency medical, and other public safety agencies.  
2 APCO International Petition for Reconsideration, ET Docket No. 18-295, GN Docket No. 17-183 (filed May 28, 
2020). 
3 Unlicensed Use of the 6 GHz Band, Expanding Flexible Use in Mid-Band Spectrum Between 3.7 and 24 GHz, ET 
Docket No. 18-295, GN Docket No. 17-183, Report and Order and Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, FCC 
20-51 (rel. Apr. 24, 2020). 
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